
Oct 5, 2023

LCI-401, LCI-1201 and LCI-1620 End of Life Notice

This is an End of Life (EOL) product notice for the sensors LCI-401, LCI-1201 and LCI-1620.

LMI’s line confocal scanning technology has now transitioned to the Gocator 5500 series.
The Gocator 5500s provide improved sensitivity, enabling increased scanning speeds and
reduced cycle times. Transitioning to the Gocator platform also enhances the line confocal
scanning technology by pairing it with LMI’s latest end-to-end web-based measurement
solution software package, GoPxL.

LCI sensors are available for sale at the published price from the date of this notice up to and
including the Last Time Buy (LTB) date. The end of service date provided below is an
estimate based on current component availability. Where components have become
obsolete, LMI Technologies has completed a last time buy to secure inventory based on
historical repair volumes.

Part Description Part
Number

LTB Date Estimated End
of Service

Replacement
Product

LCI-401 LCI-401.01 December 29,
2023

December 31,
2028

G5504

LCI-1201 LCI-1201.01 December 29,
2023

December 31,
2028

G5512

LCI-1620 LCI-1620.01 December 29,
2023

December 31,
2028

G5516

Note: The warranty period on repaired devices ends on the End of Service date indicated
above.

The above information is effective immediately. If you have any questions, please contact
contact@lmi3d.com or your LMI account manager.


